
 

SUNON  INC. 
1075 W. Lambert Rd, Suite A, Brea, CA 92821.  Tel.714-255-0208 Fax.714-255-0802 

 
End of Life Notification Date: May 19th, 2021 
 
Dear Sunon Customer, 
 
As a valued Sunon customer, you have our commitment to provide you with the highest quality 
customer service, product support and technologically advanced products. We pride ourselves in being 
a leading fan manufacturer, a goal that could not be achieved without customers like you. 
 
The EOL item will be available for a last time buy followed by below schedule as well as last ship day. 
Thereafter these products will be considered obsolete and no additional deliveries will be made.  

EOL items Last time to 
order 
(YYYYMMDD) 

Last Day to 
Ship 
(YYYYMMDD) 

Last Day of 
Warranty 
(YYYYMMDD) 

Recommended  
Alternative models 

LA002-003A99DN 12/31/2021 3/31/2022 3/30/2023 None 

 

For customers wishing to continue using Sunon EOL Models listed above, please contact the 
Customer Services department at 1-714-255-0208 or contact your local Sunon regional representative 
for further information. 

Sunon wants to continue its relationship with you. We remain committed to providing our customers 
with the highest quality products and service. We regret any inconvenience that this may cause, 
however we believe you will find our new product offerings very attractive. 

Acceptance of last time buy orders is subject to product’s bill of materials (BOM) availability and at the 
discretion of Sunon. Every effort will be made to fulfill these orders. Purchase orders for these products 
will be considered non-cancelable, non-returnable (NCNR). If you have any questions concerning this 
End of Life notice, please contact Sunon Customer Service at 1-714-255-0208 or info@sunon.com 


